

November 5, 2007

Carol Ebner Rotary Club of Redwood City P. O. Box 2065 Redwood City, CA 94064

Dear Carol,

Please accept the enclosed check in the amount of \$500.00, which represents San Mateo Credit Union's contribution to purchase a Digital X-Ray Machine for the Partners in Hope Medical Center in Malawi, Africa.

Sincerely,

Barry Jølette President/CEO

Enclosure



April 7, 2008

Re: Your Donation

Board of Directors Mike Minder, President

Russell Mohberg, Secretary

Pete Stevens, Treasurer

John Alfano

Kent Crawford

Marya Dosti

Al and Jackie Jansen

Neil Jansen

Christy Minder

Jill Strejc

Mark Todd

## Redwood City Rotary Club

Partners in Malawi would like to thank you for your donation for an X-Ray Machine for Partners in Hope. We are truly grateful for you generosity and effort.

This letter acknowledges receipt by the Partners In Malawi, ("PIM") of your generous contribution of \$28,260.00 made by your (check number or description of securities contributed, etc.), on, April 15, 2008.

Bequests, legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts from you to PIM are deductible for Federal estate and gift tax purposes if they meet the applicable provisions of Sections 2055, 2106 and 2522 of the Internal Revenue Code. Your contributions to PIM are tax deductible in accordance with Section 170 of the Code.

To enable you to obtain a maximum deduction in accordance with the law regarding your recent contribution, PIM is providing you with this contemporaneous written acknowledgement for your records. No goods or services have been provided to you by PIM in consideration, in whole or in part, for your cash contribution. Accordingly, no so-called "quid pro quo contribution" has been made by you and the amount of your contribution is the amount of your check to PIM.

Please retain this letter with your other important business or personal records for future reference should the need arise. Thank you again for your generous contribution to PIM. Were it not for your assistance, PIM might not be able to have sufficient funds with which to support.

Very truly yours,

Partners In Malawi, A California non-profit corporation

Partners in Malawi 2948 Colorado Avenue Santa Monica, CA 90404 (818) 585-7466 www.partnersinmalawi.org



P. O. Box 4031
Menlo Park, CA
94026-4031
Tel (650) 366-6597
Fax (650) 366-9053
info@RebuildingTogetherPeninsula.org
www.RebuildingTogetherPeninsula.org

April 11, 2008

Alpio Barbara Rotary Club of Redwood City PO Box 2605 Redwood City, CA 94064

**Board Of Directors** 

President

John McNellis

President-Elect

Michael Nibbi

Treasurer

Spencer K. Leslie

Secretary

Bill Palmer

Rahela Abbas Gary J. Ahern, AIA John F. Benvenuto Ed Donnelly G. Nicholas Farwell Calla Griffith Brian Heffernan Kevin Marks Evelyn Neumayr Robert O'Donnell John Wilson

Director Emeritus

Bill Butler Roger B. Menard David A. Wollenberg

**Executive Director** 

Seana O'Shaughnessy Please remit: \$2,500 for a 2008 Rebuilding Together Peninsula renovation with the Sunrise Rotary Club.

Your tax deductible contribution should be made payable to:

Rebuilding Together Peninsula P.O. Box 4031 Menlo Park, CA 94026-4031 650-366-6597 phone 650-366-9053 fax

Please note our Federal Tax ID # for accounting purposes: 94-3106209

WE SINCERELY THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

cc: Felix Sukhovitsky

